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Dear Matthew,  

 
Confirmation Hearing 18 November 2022 – proposed appointment of Mr Jason Hogg to the 

position of Chief Constable of Thames Valley Police 
 
In accordance with Schedule 8 of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011, I am 
formally writing to you on behalf of the Thames Valley Police and Crime Panel with the decision 
of the Panel taken after the Confirmation Hearing held on 18 November 2022 for the proposed 
appointment of Jason Hogg to the position of Chief Constable of Thames Valley Police and 
Crime Panel.   
 
After questioning Mr Hogg at the Confirmation Hearing, the Panel unanimously agreed to 
recommend that you should proceed in appointing him as Chief Constable. His passion for 
policing and for all communities in Thames Valley was evident to Members of the Panel and his 
willingness to work with you for the good of the people of Thames Valley came across to the 
Panel.  
 
On behalf of the Panel, I would like to wish Mr Hogg every success in this role and the Panel 
through you, will support him, where necessary to achieve his objectives.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Keith McLean 
Chair of Thames Valley Police and Crime Panel  
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